
 

 

 

          Circular 
     Ref. No :- BBPSMN/2024/71 Date: 03/11/2024 

 

Dear Parent 

 

This is to inform you that an excursion to Sultanpur National Park, Gurugram has been 
organised for the students of classes VI and VII on Friday, 6th December, 2024 during the 
school hours.   

Also, please note that the students who will not be going for the excursion will be involved in 
activities for the day at School by the Co-Scholastic teachers. 

Kindly send the consent slip to the class teacher before 5th December, 2024.  

Thanks and Regards 
 
 

 
 Akanksha Sehgal Setia       Harsh Kumar 
 Vice- Principal               Principal    

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CONSENT FORM 

I allow my ward_________________________ Class_____ Section ___ to take part in the 

above visit.  

 I hereby confirm that he/she is medically fit to participate. 

      Signature of Parent / Guardian - ___________________   
                 

    Name of Parent / Guardian - ______________________ 
                               

                                    Date  


